
6th November 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back after the half term break and thank you for your patience and flexibility during these 
challenging times. All of the decisions we have made and will make will be based around safety first for 
yourselves, your children and the staff.  
 
In light of recent news around the new national lockdown from 5th November to 2nd December we wanted 
to send out some communication and reminders for you. 
 

● Schools will remain open and all children should still attend school as normal. 
● We encourage masks to be worn by parents/carers when on school grounds at the start and end of 

the day. 
● During drop off and collection, please adhere to the one way systems and distancing signage. 
● Do not gather around classroom doors at collection time, stand back as signage directs and keep a 

safe distance from others. 
● If you would like to speak to a member of staff about your child we ask that you ring the main office 

and make an appointment so that we can limit the time taken to drop/pick up your child unless it is 
urgent.  

 
Unless a child has a doctor's note or specific medical reason then they should not be wearing a mask in 
school. If you and/or your child would like to wear a mask on the way to and from school as well as around 
the school grounds due to many other parents being in the same place you are more than welcome to.  
 
We ask that you also please respect our neighbours when parking outside of school at drop off and 
collection time. We understand that parking is limited but remind you that parking across neighbours 
driveways and accesses is unacceptable. We continue to actively liaise with the council in order to find 
ways to ease the traffic at particular times. 
 
Thank you again for your support in these changing times. We understand that times are challenging and 
want to support any families who require it as and when the need arises. If you feel you need help in any 
way please get in touch and we will support where we can. We continue to do our best as a school to 
support you and your family and we work hard to keep everyone as safe as we possibly can.  
 
Mr Erskine  
Principal  

 


